3 TREE PRESERVATION ORDER 03/2014 - LAND AT 1 NORRIE STREET, BROUGHTY
FERRY (AN217-2014)

Members are asked to note on 12th August, 2014 the Council made a Tree Preservation Order on the
above mentioned site. This site currently has no protection as it is not located within a conservation
area. There is a rare mature black walnut tree which provides high visual amenity located in the front
garden.

No objections have been received.
Members are asked to authorise the Head of Democratic and Legal Services and Director of City D

Copies of the map have been circulated to Group Leaders, Bailie Scott, Bailie Borthwick and
Councillor Macpherson.
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